
Welcome to the 2nd half of our dance season.

We really appreciate everyone respecting the dress code and rules about food and drink in the
studio.  You will see more signs in the lobby this year as helpful reminders.

Winter Dress Code (add on’s) -  A form fitting long sleeve top is acceptable for class.  
Students may wear the top over their leotard or alone with leggings.  

Students will be allowed to wear a form fitting jacket or sweatshirt 
during the warm up part of class only.  

They will be asked to remove the jacket or sweatshirt for the majority of the class.  

Attendance - Review the 5 absence rule laid out in the first newsletter as we
will be learning recital routines and attendance is crucial.

Please watch your email - as recital approaches, 
we will be sending out emails to the parents with 

important information.  Please be sure that we have an 
email address that you check on a regular basis.

Remember - all newsletters/schedules and additional information will be posted 
for your convenience on our website, bulletin board and emailed directly to parents.

www.blairdancecenter.com

 
Recital Photos

April 12 & 13
 

Dress & Spacing Rehearsals
TBA

 Schedules will be finalized by the end of January.

Recital Performances
June 13 and 14
Friday 6:00pm

Saturday 1:00pm
Saturday 6:00pm

Miss Jill

THANK YOU to our volunteers during
the Holiday Magic event! This is an

important festivity that greatly
benefits the Blair Community and we
couldn’t do it without your help and

support.

A special thank you to the 
BDC staff for their 

creativeness and hard work.


